Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency Tax Credit Notice

It is time once again to begin working on the Tax Credit Application. Please send any
comments, ideas, suggestions, or observations you have for the 2018 Tax Credit Application,
including implementation of the Oklahoma Affordable Housing Act, to Danette Carr at
danette.carr@ohfa.org by June 30, 2017. Please do not “reply to all” from this email.

Important Dates:

Please submit all application comments by June 30, 2017. Approximately July 25, 2017, the
proposed draft of the 2018 Application will be posted. Written comments on the proposed draft
will then be accepted on or before August 8, 2017.

Public input session on the 2018 Application will be Thursday, Aug. 24, 2017, from 9:30-12:00
in the Will Rogers Room at Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency.

A draft of the proposed changes to the 2018 Application will be posted on or about August 30,
2017.

The finalized Application will be taken to the September 13, 2017 Trustees meeting for
approval.

The 2018 Application training session will be held October 11, 2017 from 1:00-4:00 in the Will
Rogers Room at Oklahoma Housing Finance Agency.

Negative Points: OHFA is aware that the language on page 28 of the Application
Instructions regarding compliance negative points was subject to varying interpretations.
However, Staff’s interpretation, confirmed by the Board of Trustees, is that any negative
points attributed to management, co-management, or management consultant entity will be
assessed to any Applicant who uses that entity.
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